White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting

July 14, 2008

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:31 p.m. on July 14, 2008.  Roll call as follows:   Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, and Kenneth Chamberlain.  Invocation was given by Trustee Graf.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of the June 9, 2008 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  

Ken Chamberlain gave his report.  We discussed the possibility of increasing our inspection fees.  The board asked Mr. Chamberlain to get us more information.
We looked over the renewal for our Michigan Townships Participating Plan policy.  A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to renew as presented.  Motion carried.
Dorwin is checking with Jon Sprout to have the porch deck on the front of the office either stained or sealed.
We discussed getting a gas card for Gary Cosgray.  
Moved by Trustee Baker, Seconded by Treasurer McArthur to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:28 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

